
Roger  Stone  on  the  Trump
campaign
“One of the problems when you become successful is that
jealousy and envy inevitably follow. There are people — I
categorize them as life’s losers — who get their sense of
accomplishment and achievement from trying to stop others. As
far as I’m concerned, if they had any real ability, they
wouldn’t be fighting me, they’d be doing something
constructive themselves.” —Donald J. Trump

The GOPe, DNC, and MSM are all working to derail the peoples’
choice for GOP presidential nominee, Donald J. Trump. His
campaign staff is working diligently to keep the many
delegates he’s won, and add hundreds more. With Paul Manafort
at the helm, Roger Stone says they will be successful, but we
know the globalists won’t give up.

As a matter of fact, John Kasich is suspending his campaign in
Indiana to give his votes to Cruz, hoping to derail another
win for Mr. Trump. [Link] According to a source close to the
campaign, in exchange for suspending the Indiana 

campaign, Cruz will cease
operations in New Mexico and Oregon, thus allowing both
candidates to maximize their resources in areas where they can
best be used. [Link] The globalist insiders continue their
efforts to upset the choice of the American people, Donald J.
Trump.
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To top it off, the Obama administration is funding a
blitz with our tax dollars, to naturalize anti-Trump voters.
This is part of an organized effort aimed at converting green-
card holders into U.S. citizens in order to vote against
Donald Trump, a Daily Caller investigation reveals. 

Through an initiative called Networks for Integrating New
Americans, which the White House formed in April 2014, the
administration has partnered with the National Partnership for
New Americans (NPNA), an immigration rights umbrella
organization that has denounced Trump’s “hateful rhetoric.” Of
course Trump’s rhetoric is all about protecting American
citizens, and Trump supporters know that.

The 2016 GOP Convention

The 2016 Republican National Convention will be held in
Cleveland, Ohio at the Quicken Loans Arena July 18-21, 2016.

The RNC convention will host approximately 2,470 delegates and
2,302 alternate delegates from all 50 states, the District of
Columbia and five territories.

Roger Stone, author,
political consultant, lobbyist and Republican strategist,
would like Trump supporters to gather at the convention in
Cleveland, Ohio on Monday, the 18th of July. Trump supporters
from all over the country need to be there, especially the
first day. There will undoubtedly be Soros funded groups
present and agitating for violence. Mr. Stone has stated that
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the Trump campaign wants absolutely NO VIOLENCE, and should
never throw the first punch, no matter what the Soros
protestors do. We are to gather together, and maintain the
dignity expected of Donald J. Trump supporters and his
campaign.

Delegate Theft and Bribes

Mr. Stone told me that despite the anger American voters feel,
and despite the corruption in the GOPe, the “theft” of
delegates by Cruz supporters is not illegal. Likewise, the
replacement of Trump delegates with GOP establishment
delegates by state GOP leaders, is also not illegal. 

There is a recent story regarding Cruz bribing delegates to
vote for him. Trump actually tweeted, “I win a state in votes
and then get non-representative delegates because they are
offered all sorts of goodies by Cruz campaign. Bad system!”

Here’s a video of what looks like a monetary bribe.
Nevertheless, again, this is not illegal. He could take them
to lunch and talk to them about voting for him, and it’s not
illegal. Watch the video of what looks like Cruz bribing a
delegate.

Mr. Stone stated that some of Cruz’s super PACs haven’t spent
any money, and may be saving up for payoffs or expenses for
delegates.

There is also evidence that GOP establishment money is funding
Mark Levin, Glenn Beck, and Erick Erickson to attack Trump.
Also, not illegal, just rotten and corrupt.
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Cruz and Eagle Forum

Phyllis Schlafly’s Eagle Forum just barely survived a coup
takeover by a number of high powered women in the organization
who wished to promote Cruz for president over founder, Phyllis
Schlafly’s endorsement of Donald J. Trump. [Link] Mr. Stone
and I agreed, that behind this attempt was none other than Ted
Cruz himself, and destroying Eagle Forum means nothing if he
gets both their endorsement (deceitfully or not) and mega
dollars from the 501(c)4 division of Eagle Forum.

Previous Battles for Nomination

This is not the first time we’ve seen a contentious battle for
the nomination, but I believe it is still the worst in
history.

Before Ike was elected in late 1952, his name was actually
presented in 1948, but he chose not to run. Truman was
nominated for re-election by the Dems, and the delegate
controversy arose (like today) with the Republicans, primarily
between Dewey (the Establishment’s candidate) and Taft.
Through the first couple of ballots, the candidates (including
Stassen) held onto their delegates to prevent Dewey from
getting a majority, but then when Stassen failed to give his
to Taft, the latter submitted to Dewey’s nomination. This is
the election where Dewey was supposed to beat Truman. Thanks
to Dennis Cuddy for this tidbit.
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In 1952, there was a hard
fought delegate battle between conservative Howard Taft and
Dwight Eisenhower in the primary GOP nomination. This was
truly the end of the old right with the nomination of
Eisenhower. [Link] (You can read about Ike’s treasonous
actions in The Politician by Robert Welch.)

The 1964 Republican campaign was much the same. Senator Barry
Goldwater was the staunch conservative and his rivals were
liberal New York Governor, Nelson Rockefeller and moderate
George Romney. [Link] Governor Rockefeller was placed in
nomination to keep delegates from Oregon and other states,
committed to him, from swinging to the Goldwater camp. [Link]

Vice Presidential Choices

I asked Mr. Stone if Trump would choose a politician or a
businessman for vice-president. Roger stated that there was
another option, a military man, one who is well-versed in
foreign policy. On the CNN interview with the Trump family,
Mr. Trump was asked about adding any of the other candidates
to his administration. He stated that although he likes many
of the other candidates, he has not said he would ask them to
be vice president. Roger Stone said basically the same thing,
that it would be highly unlikely for Trump to join with Cruz,
Rubio or Kasich.

Cruz and the North American Union
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In discussing Heidi Cruz’s many years at the Council on
Foreign Relations helping to write the North American Union
(NAU) which would eliminate our sovereignty and our borders, I
mentioned that Ted Cruz, his staunch supporters, David Barton
and Glenn Beck, are all for a Constitutional Convention which
would be needed to pass the NAU. Mr. Stone stated that Donald
J. Trump is firmly against a Constitutional Convention.

Google and Fake Malware Attacks

Mr. Stone mentioned that this was happening to any number of
websites who are supporting Mr. Trump or exposing Ted Cruz.
There really is no malware even when the malware warning pops
up when trying to open an article or enter a website. It is
because the website has been put into Google’s list of
“attack” websites, even though they do not have malware.
Simply click the button to 

proceed, and you’ll
get to the website or article. All of this started when Mr.
Trump tweeted one of my articles on Jeb Bush’s eminent domain
usage in Florida. 

One has to wonder how many times have Google staffers been to
the White House? Too many…[Link]

Cruz on Common Core and Fast Tracking TPP

What about commercials regarding Ted Cruz’s stances on Common
Core, Cruz’s TPA fast tracking vote on the TPP trade deal, and
Heidi Cruz’s five years at the Council on Foreign Relations
writing the North American Community document which eliminates
American borders and sovereignty? Roger Stone said there would
probably be radio ads, and asked if I’d send information on
two of the above two topics. I will discuss them in full in an
upcoming article.
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Cruz Lies on Common Core

Ted Cruz tells his supporters he is against Common Core, and
supports home-schooling. But his co-sponsorship of S306,
“Enhancing Educational Opportunities for all Students Act”
(ESEA), tells a very different story than what Cruz tells his
supporters.

Cruz is not against Common Core, his amendment actually puts
Common Core into private, religious and home schools. Isn’t
that wonderful? For the whole story, please read Anita Hoge’s
excellent exposés, Proof: Ted Cruz’s Promise to do Away With
Common Core is A Total Lie, and How Ted Cruz is Sneaking
Common Core on Homeschoolers.

Cruz Voted for TPA Fast Tracking of TPP

Here is the video of Cruz stating he’s for fast tracking for
the TPP

Senator Jeff Sessions (R-
Ala), who has been the leading principled opponent of Fast
Track in the Congress, provided many more reasons why his
colleagues should vote against handing TPA/Fast Track to
President Obama. In a speech on the Senate floor, Sessions
pointed out that the main objection to TPA is that it will
almost guarantee passage of three major Obama Trade packages
that threaten our national sovereignty: the Trans-Pacific
Partnership (TPP), Transatlantic Trade and Investment
Partnership (TTIP) and Trade in Services Agreement (TiSA).

Among the many crucial arguments Sen. Sessions makes are:
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• Contrary to arguments of GOP leaders that TPA “empowers”
Congress, it is a surrender of Congressional authority “for
six years,” not only to President Obama, but to whomever
follows him to the White House;
• The TPP/TTIP/TiSA, according to the Obama administration
and our foreign partners, are “living agreements” that will
continue to evolve, meaning they will mutate into whatever
the trade architects (or future leaders) want them to be;
• The TPP/TTIP/TiSA subject the United States to rulings of
international tribunals;
• TiSA could be used to undermine our immigration laws by
forcing the U.S. to issue more temporary worker visas; (Cruz
once proposed an immediate increase in the base H-1B cap from
65,000 to 325,000. Cruz offered the H-1B increase as an
amendment in 2013 to the Senate’s comprehensive immigration
bill.)

• President Obama is “breaking arms and heads” not to
increase trade, but to get the political “trans-national
union,” with international law that can be used against
America’s interests.

According to Senator Sessions: “The predictable and surely
desired result of the TPP is to put greater distance between
the governed and those who govern. It puts those who make the
rules out of reach of those who live under them,
empowering unelected regulators who cannot be recalled or
voted out of office. In turn, it diminishes the power of the
people’s bulwark: their constitutionally-formed Congress.” 

(Remember that regionalism, which is gradually becoming the
accepted method of unelected governance in the United States
(unelected councils, regulators, and task forces,
participatory democracy, public-private partnerships, etc.) is
the form of government used in democratic socialist and
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communist countries.)

Conclusion

Donald Trump is truly the choice of our electorate for GOP
nominee. He is the man who can put our nation back on the
winning track, the man who cares about America’s people,
America’s jobs, America’s borders, America’s veterans,
America’s debt, America’s Second Amendment rights, enforcing
America’s Constitution, and ultimately America’s survival. We
need him in our White House.

A special thank you to Roger Stone for taking the time in his
busy day to answer a few questions regarding the Trump
campaign. Hopefully, we’ll be able to speak again as the
convention draws closer.


